
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The children will be making their chocolate creations next week and as a treat for great 

focus in English, they will also be watching the original version of the film next Thursday 

afternoon.  

In maths this week, the children were continuing to add 1s and 10s across hundreds. The 

children used a variety of visuals and resources to support their learning. At the end of 

the week, the children were securing their written methods for addition and began to 

look at a written method (column) for subtraction. We will continue to revisit this at 

various points.  

English was great this week, the children began to think about how to structure a story. 

For this, they used a story mountain to decide on the beginning, middle and end of their 

stories. The children introduced their characters and how they won their golden tickets in 

paragraph one, then moved onto writing about the problem their character finds inside 

the chocolate factory in paragraph 2. Paragraph 3 will be written on Monday and I 

can’t wait to read the stories in their entirety next week.  

The children are coming to the end of learning about Rivers and will continue to focus 

on learning about the river Nile in preparation for our new topic in Term 2, which is 

Ancient Egypt. They are familiar with lots of the key vocabulary about rivers and enjoyed 

learning a song that they sang to the school last week in our Act of Worship.  

Please remember that the children have Woodland Learning next week and we are 

hoping that the weather doesn’t let us down again.  The children are really looking 

forward to their first session and will need to have clothing on that keeps them warm and 

dry.  

The children have achieved their class reward of a visit to the park and I will be aiming 

to do this towards the end of the last week of term. Please contact me if there is a 

problem with your child being taken for a visit in the afternoon to the park across the 

road from the church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend!  

 

Thanks,  

The Year 3 Teaching Team 

 
 

  Year 3 Newsletter- 11th October 2024 

Spellings 10: (Whole Class)  

 

Here, hear, there, their, they’re, your, you’re, too, to, two. 
 

 
 
 


